
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

4625  E. Iowa Avenue, Denver, CO 80222   
 303-223-6133 

 

Re: Tyra Lallo 

I consider it a privilege to speak about the blessing that the music ministry of Mrs. Tyra Lallo has been to 

me personally, as well as to our church collectively.  In more than two decades of pulpit ministry, rarely 

have I met a singer who lives, loves, and ministers with the integrity of Tyra.  It has been clear from the 

moment of our first meeting that music, for Tyra, is truly an offering of worship to The Master, and that 

it comes from her soul. 

If someone were to ask me to describe Tyra, her music, and her ministry, it would be all of the following: 

anointed, gifted, talented, biblically sound, theologically correct, deeply meaningful, a sweet offering 

unto The Lord, sincere, heartfelt, passionate, prayer-filled, Holy Spirit-breathed, impacting, life-giving, 

life-changing, and so many more descriptors, which this letter cannot contain.  

What I love most about Tyra and her husband, Les, is that they are genuine people of God.  There is a 

depth to their love for The Lord and their relationship with Him, which transcends what you see on the 

stage.  Rather, what you will see and hear from the stage is the overflow of a life and marriage lived 

unto The Lord. 

 

Sincerely, 

John A. Moreland 

John A. Moreland 

Senior Pastor 

Denver Christian Bible Church 

 

 


